November 19, 2004

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services

P.O. Box 358315

Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5315

Re: Deferral Date Removal

Mr. Leimer,

Please remove the deferral date on our application (F8I-DSR0805B) and proceed
with processing our Software Defined Radio application. Please contact me if there are any
questions.

Sincerely,

7Y ord @ Pnrf,

Mark Miska

Compliance Engineer
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